
Lenox Hill Hospital 

 

Would you like to learn more about 
pulmonary hypertension? 
 
Lenox Hill Hospital invites members of the community, 
patients, caregivers, family members and friends to join our 
free Pulmonary Hypertension Support Group. The group will 
meet quarterly, and will give attendees the opportunity to 
gain a deeper understanding of living with pulmonary 
hypertension by learning about the latest treatment and care 
options. Each meeting will feature an expert guest speaker, 
followed by a Q&A session.  

All are welcome and encouraged to attend. 
Light refreshments will be provided.  

 
 
 
 

 

First Meeting: 
Wednesday  

November 9, 2016 

6:00pm – 8:00pm 

 

Where: 

Carmel Conference Room 

130 E. 77th Street 

1st Floor Achilles 

For more information or to 
register, please contact Donna 
Carroll - Dcarroll4@northwell.edu  
or (212) 434-6412 

Michael Poon, MD 
Chief, Non-Invasive Cardiac Imaging 
Co-Director, Pulmonary Hypertension Clinic 
 
Suhail Raoof, MD 
Chief of Pulmonary Medicine 
Co-Director, Pulmonary Hypertension Clinic 

Nino Tibay, NP 
Pulmonary Hypertension, Nurse Practitioner 
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